
 
 

 

28 June 2023 

Atlantic Centre presented at Estoril Political Forum 

The Atlantic Centre was presented at the Estoril Political Forum, by Rita Costa, 

on the 28th of June, in the presence of its Coordinator, Admiral Noronha 

Bragança.  

The upcoming Report on Great Power Competition in the Atlantic, was 

presented in the forum in a panel dedicated to research projects. The report is 

coordinated by Professor Proença Garcia, of the Institute for Political Studies 

of Universidade Católica Portuguesa.  

The presentation consisted of a sneak peek of the upcoming report, 

encompassing an overview of its concept and of the researchers and institutions 

involved.  

This report will be formally presented at the Atlantic Centre’s V Seminar, taking 

place in October this year. 


